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We have Chicks!  
Rec 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to loyr last newsletter of the 

 feast! 

Reception have welcomed in baby chicks this week 
and we have absolutely loved watching the hatching 
process. The children have given them a caring and 
loving welcome! Reception parents are invited to 
come to a stay and play on the afternoon of 15th May 
from 2.30pm 
 

    
 

SATs Week.   
A huge well done to all of our Year 6 pupils who have 
sat their SATS exams this week. Thank you to all the 
parents who have supported their child and have got 
them in on time every day!  
Good luck to year 2 next week who will be starting 
their SATs. 
Relax and enjoy your weekend! 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Parents Evening 
 
We will be hosting our 
Parents Evening over the 
course of two days next 
week, Tuesday 16th May & 
Wednesday 17th May. To 
book your appointment, 
please do so via the School 
Spider app. Any problems 
doing this, please contact 
the office.  
 
We will also have a drop in 
area in the dance studio 
which will have various 
topics such as safeguarding, 
behavior, attendance, SEND 
and external agencies -  
Please drop by to have a 
look after you have spoken 
to your child’s teacher. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

Celebration Winners 

This week’s celebration winners are as follows: 
 
Nursery: Olivia & Harley. 
Reception C:  
Reception H: Logan & Chermerie 
1A: Janice & Jayson 
1C: Ahil & Kody 
2H: Ella & Mikail 
2HA: Destiny & Jessica K 
3C: Janelle & Lillie 
3H: Bailey & Isabella 
4G: Caitlyn & Moses 
4H: Anayah & Blessing 
5W: Fatima & Kade 
5S: Bolu & Hayley 
6D: The whole class for their efforts in SAT’s 
6G: The whole class for their efforts in SAT’s 
 

Head Teachers Note  

I would like to congratulate Miss Hodson on her 
promotion at Crosslee, she will now be Assistant 
Head Teacher focusing on the curriculum and 
adaptations for SEND pupils.  

Miss Hodson will be working with the SEND team in 
school and subject leaders to continue to improve the 
Crosslee curriculum.  

Mr Graham will be teaching Reception H for the rest 
of the academic year. Mr Graham and Miss 
Hodson will be meeting with parents together at 
parent's evening next week. 

Mrs Dawson, the new temporary Deputy Head 
Teacher will be starting at the school on Monday. It 
will be Mrs Shuttleworth's last day on Friday before 
she starts her maternity leave. We wish Mrs 
Shuttleworth all the best and look forward to her return 
next year.  

 

 
 
 

Target for 
the week 
 
I can show respect to all 
adults in school 

 

Word of the 
Week 
 
KS1 – Puzzled 
KS2 - Bewildered 
 
 

French Phrase 
of the week 
 

Ghyll Head 
Our Year 6 Residential trip is 
on May 24th – May 26th and 
our Year 6 children will be 
back at school for the 
normal collection time of 
3.15pm 
 

Attendance 
Winners! 
Reception H – 100% and 
have chosen a PJ Day on 
Tuesday 16th March. 
3H – 98.7% and have 
chosen a movie and 
popcorn treat! 
Well done to everyone! 
 



 
 

 

 

 


